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“Firearms Licensing: A Consultation on Recommendations for Changes Made to the Home 
Office” - Published on the 29 June 2023. 
 
Introduction 
 
The above consultation document has been produced in response to the inquests into the 
tragic events in Plymouth, 2021, when five people were unlawfully killed by a shotgun 
certificate holder, and the ongoing case of the fatal shooting of John MacKinnon by a 
licensed shotgun owner, on the Isle of Skye on 10 August 2022. 
 
The consultation document makes recommendations for changes to the Firearms Licensing 
and Shotgun Certificate application/renewal processes. 
 
The consultation document noted above is available for everyone to read and make 
comments, at the following address. The cut-off for public comment is the 23 August 2023. 
 
Link to the Consultation Document: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/firearms-licensing-recommendations-for-
changes/firearms-licensing-a-consultation-on-recommendations-for-changes-made-to-the-
home-office-accessible 
 
Link to the Online Consultation Feedback Form: 
 
https://www.homeofficesurveys.homeoffice.gov.uk/s/firearms-licensing/ 
 
Or E mail your feedback to the following address: 
 
firearmsconsultations@homeoffice.gov.uk 
 
The WTSF, together with its Member Associations will be responding to this consultation as 
organisations, but also strongly encourages every stakeholder within the target shooting 
community to read it and provide feedback through the link above if they so wish. 
 
 
 

 
 


